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Friday 22nd November 2024 

Dear Parents, 

 

 

School Council 2024-2025 

Thank you so much to all the children who put themselves forward to be on our 

school council this year. They all did brilliantly and it is a shame that everyone 

can’t be elected. I know that those who weren’t successful will continue being 

wonderful ambassadors of our school. Votes are being counted and we will know 

the results of our new school councillors next week.  

 

We will present our new school council with their badges on Friday 6th December in celebration 

worship. We will let parents know next week with an invitation to join the assembly.  

 

 

NO PENS DAY - Wednesday 27th November 

In partnership with Speech and Language UK we will be celebrating No Pens Day on Wednesday 

27th November. It is a chance for children to put their pens down, talk, listen, and take part in lots 

of pen-free activities. On this day we would like all children to bring something in from home to 

share for the biggest ever Show and Tell. This could be a picture, a book, an article or something 

they have made. The list goes on. Please take some time to have a conversation with your 

child(ren) about what they are bringing in and why.  

 

 

Children in Need 

Thank you so much for all the donations received last week. We sent 

£235.00 to Children in Need on your behalf.  

 

 

 

 

 

PTFA Christmas Fair 

The Christmas Fair takes place next Saturday 30th November 11am-1pm. The 

PTFA are currently working hard to make sure that the fair is a wonderful 

experience for all families. If you are able to give up some time to help on a 

stall please email the PTFA euxtoncofeptfa@gmail.com. Thank you!  Please 

do try and attend and bring family and friends.  There will be a non-uniform 

day next Friday 29th November in exchange for donations of bottles and 

chocolate for the bottle and chocolate tombola.  See the attached flyer.  Thank you for your 

support as always.             

                                        

 
PTFA Raffle Tickets 

A book of raffle tickets for each family has come home this week.  Please try to sell as many of 

these as you can and return the stubs and cash to the school office in a named envelope by 

Friday 29th November. Please also return any unsold tickets so that they can be sold on.   A list of 

fabulous prizes is attached to this newsletter and the draw will take place at the end of the 

Christmas Fair on the 30th November. Good Luck! 
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PTFA Fab Bricks Keyring Orders 

Please see the attached flyer for more details of this.  Forms came home on Monday for orders to 

be made.  Simply complete the order form and pop it in a named envelope with the correct cash 

- £3.25 per keyring (no limit on how many you order) by the deadline of next Friday 29th November. 

For each keyring bought, our PTFA will receive £1.00 – a great way to raise funds and such lovely 

keyrings. The orders will come back into school and will be distributed home before end of term. 

 

Whole School Panto 

We are all going to Blackburn for our annual panto trip on 10th December – oh yes we are!  If you 

still need to pay for this via ParentPay please do so as soon as possible. Thank you! 

 

 

School Website - New Curriculum Page 

Please visit the school website to see our new curriculum pages. Each subject has a new page 

which contains lots of important information and documents. It also celebrates the amazing 

enrichment opportunities we offer at our school.  

 

Barnardo’s Appeal 

 

This year we would like to support the Barnardo's Christmas Gift Appeal 

again. The aim of this appeal is to make sure every child and young 

person in Lancashire has a gift to open on Christmas morning. To get 

involved, you can either bring an unwrapped gift to the school office 

on or by Monday 16th December. These gifts can be suitable for 

children, teenagers or young adults. As always, thank you for your 

generosity and thank you to Carson in Y4 who promoted this appeal. 

Please see poster below and links for more information: 

Blog Preston article:  

https://www.blogpreston.co.uk/2024/11/preston-christmas-toy-appeal-for-children-and-young-

adults-returns-for-12th-year/ 

 

Cotton Court website: 

https://cottoncourt.co.uk/the-cotton-court-christmas-gift-appeal-is-back-2024/ 

 

Online Safety 

Please see attached this week’s online safety poster with top tips on cycling safety. 

 

Euxton Library 

A message from Kath at Euxton library: Any child that comes to Euxton Library between now and 

the end of November and joins the library will be entered into a draw to win a £10 Book Token. 

Please also let Kath know that your child attend’s Euxton CE Primary School. Good Luck! 

 

Remembering with Love Service 
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Euxton Methodist Church 

‘Meet Santa’ is taking place on Saturday 21st December from 10.30am-4.30pm at Euxton 

Methodist Church. £8 per child, including craft stalls and festive photo opportunities. To book a slot 

please contact Sarah on 0795 5380951. 

Infant Nativity Tickets 

The allocation of tickets has been sent home in bags this week.  If you find you have spares, 

please hand them in at the school office. Mrs Hodges has a list of parents waiting to see if there 

are any spare tickets. Thank you! 

     

Pre-Loved School Uniform 

Tom and Laura Critchley continue to provide this service to school.  Any unwanted uniform can be 

handed in to the school office who will pass it over to Tom and Laura.  If you require any pre-loved 

items they can be contacted on the Facebook page Euxton C of E Pre-loved Uniform. Simply leave 

a message with your requirements and if they have some in stock they will be passed back to the 

office who will send the items to the classroom to come home with your child.  There is no charge 

for pre-loved uniform.  If you do receive some items please remember to take out any old name 

labels and replace with your own child’s name – thank you!  Thank you to Tom and Laura for 

providing this service.    

 

School Holiday Dates 2025/26 

Our Governors met on Monday night and approved the holiday dates for 2025/26 – attached is a 

copy for your reference. This will also be published on the school website. 

 

Admissions – Primary and Secondary Places 

You can now apply via www.lancashire.gov.uk/schools for school places for next September. 

Supplementary Faith forms are available in the school office for our school.  The closing date for 

primary school applications is Primary (Reception in Sept 2025) – Wednesday 15 January 2025. 

                                                     

 

Wishing you all a great weekend. 

 

Best wishes,  

 

Mrs Mairi Ash 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In our Christian family, we all SHINE in the light of Jesus. 

Wisdom  Compassion  Humility  Friendship  Peace  Trust  Forgiveness  Hope 
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EUXTON CE PRIMARY SCHOOL 

HOLIDAY LIST 2025/2026 

 

AUTUMN TERM 2025 

 

School Opens:   Tuesday 2nd September 2025 

Half-Term: Closes on:     Thursday 23rd October 2025 

Re-opens:  Monday 3rd November 2025 

End of Term:              Friday 19th December 2025 (finish time 1:30pm) 

 

 

SPRING TERM 2026 

 

School Opens:   Monday 5th January 2026 

Half-Term: Closes on:     Friday 13th February 2026 

Re-opens:  Monday 23rd February 2026 

End of Term:              Friday 27th March 2026 

 

 

SUMMER TERM 2026 

 

School Opens:   Monday 13th April 2026 

May Day Closure:   Monday 4th May 2026 

Half-Term: Closes on:     Friday 22nd May 2026 

Re-opens:  Wednesday 3rd June 2026 

End of Term:              Friday 17th July 2026 (finish time 1:30pm) 

 

 

INSET DAYS 

Monday 1st September 2025 

Friday 24th October 2025 

Monday 1st June 2026 

Tuesday 2nd June 2026 

Monday 20th July 2026 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In our Christian family, we all SHINE in the light of Jesus. 
Wisdom  Compassion  Humility  Friendship  Peace  Trust  Forgiveness  Hope  



 



 



 



 



 


